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Top DEP Stories 
   
Daily Review: Pennsylvania DEP has tested nearly every private well within one mile of Norfolk Southern 
derailment site in the Commonwealth 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pennsylvania-dep-has-tested-nearly-every-private-well-
within-one-mile-of-norfolk-southern-derailment/article_a4b1ffb6-df1d-52a5-9af0-b8b3e87634a5.html  
 
Times Leader: DEP approves permits for Transco’s 7-county pipeline expansion project 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1601174/dep-approves-permits-for-transcos-7-county-pipeline-
expansion-project 
 
Mentions   
 
The Derrick: 20 well operators receive state DEP notices 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/20-well-operators-receive-state-dep-
notices/article_ddb29d02-b139-11ed-9ccc-1f9c84ced885.html 
 
Morning Call: ‘It’s a scar on the land’: Foes, including D&L corridor and St. Luke’s, line up to oppose 
landfill expansion. 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/02/27/bethlehem-landfill-expansion/ 
 
Train Derailment 
 
WJET-TV: Federal agencies speak on train derailment 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/federal-agencies-to-speak-on-train-derailment/ 
 
Bradford Era: What Norfolk Southern’s accident reports say about the company and industry 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/what-norfolk-southern-s-accident-reports-say-about-the-
company-and-industry/article_bf27c147-9ec7-57cf-b8ce-7d57b37b63d2.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Slippery Rock Township hears no concerns following derailment 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230228/slippery-rock-township-hears-no-concerns-following-
derailment/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Waste shipments resume from Ohio toxic train derailment 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/waste-shipments-resume-from-ohio-toxic-train-
derailment/article_513ced59-888c-5c49-95d9-055a18874fc5.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Pa. Senate committee takes testimony on railways, hazardous materials 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pa-senate-committee-takes-testimony-on-railways-
hazardous-materials/article_843d182c-0cee-5675-8abc-c1cee8813bad.html 
 
New Castle News: Pa. Senate committee takes testimony on railways 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/cnhi_network/pa-senate-committee-takes-testimony-on-
railways/article_b1a32724-0664-55ae-bf13-9e7c5683b13a.html 
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Sharon Herald: Pa. Senate committee takes testimony on railways, hazardous materials 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/pa-senate-committee-takes-testimony-on-railways-hazardous-
materials/article_6b291617-a0ce-594f-aee0-f4b024a34557.html 
 
Daily Item: Pa. Senate committee takes testimony on railways, hazardous materials 
https://www.dailyitem.com/cnhi_network/pa-senate-committee-takes-testimony-on-railways-
hazardous-materials/article_9ee74750-eaa9-5dcd-b5ed-0ed529281e58.html  
 
Altoona Mirror: A lot on the line: Ohio derailment raises concerns about local disaster preparedness 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/02/a-lot-on-the-line-ohio-derailment-raises-
concerns-about-local-disaster-preparedness/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Rail efficiency moves create safety concerns 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/02/rail-efficiency-moves-create-safety-
concerns/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Resources listed for Beaver Countians near East Palestine train crash 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2023/02/27/where-can-you-find-resources-after-east-
palestine-train-crash-beaver-county-ohio-pennsylvania/69937651007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Deluzio proposes legislation to tighten rail safety regulations after East Palestine 
derailment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2023/02/28/chris-deluzio-legislation-rail-safety-
regulations-east-palestine-ohio-derailment-norfolk-southern/stories/202302280085  
 
Al Dia: Gov. Shapiro to probe Norfolk Southern over train derailment in Ohio 
https://aldianews.com/en/politics/elected-officials/shapiro-hawkish-over-ohio  
 
KYW News: Contaminated waste shipments to resume at 2 Ohio sites, authorities say 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/contaminated-waste-shipments-resume-ohio  
 
Air 
 
WICU-TV: Former Erie Coke Employee Pleads Guilty to Federal Charge 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/48457954/former-erie-coke-employee-pleads-guilty-to-federal-
charge 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Climate change hitting wallets hard as insurance costs, food prices surge 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/02/27/climate-change-hitting-wallets-hard-as-insurance-costs-
food-prices-surge/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Farmers for Climate Action Rally in Washington Reminiscent of 1979 Tractorcade 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/farmers-for-climate-action-rally-in-washington-
reminiscent-of-1979-tractorcade/article_81d709a4-b482-11ed-aaf7-73488ba28cfa.html 
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Al Dia: 51 countries meet to negotiate a Global Ocean Treaty 
https://aldianews.com/en/politics/policy/global-ocean-treaty  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Daily Item: MARC approves plan to control Canadian geese population at preserve 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/marc-approves-plan-to-control-canadian-geese-
population-at-preserve/article_d7f03722-b6e7-11ed-9fa9-bb009cd0cbe0.html  
 
KYW News: PowerCorpsPHL restores environment, neighborhoods and young adults in Philly  
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/power-corps-philadelphia-environment-develop-
youth-education-work  
 
Fox 29: Woman finds beached dolphin during dog walk on Avalon beach 
https://www.fox29.com/news/woman-finds-beached-dolphin-during-dog-walk-on-avalon-beach  
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lititz may adopt electric vehicle charger rules 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lititz-may-adopt-electric-vehicle-charger-
rules/article_52700874-b701-11ed-a41f-13e4c641d661.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Penelec customers to see slight electricity price drop 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-business/2023/02/penelec-customers-to-see-slight-
electricity-price-drop/ 
 
WGAL: PPL encourages customers to shop around for electric rates 
https://www.wgal.com/article/ppl-encourages-customers-to-shop-around-for-electric-rates/43102137 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: ‘The right thing to do’: How a darkened Philly skyline has helped save birds  
https://www.inquirer.com/news/lights-out-philly-birds-audubon-comcast-spring-migration-
20230301.html  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: As utility costs rise, small business owners must get creative to save money 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/small-business/lower-utility-energy-costs-peco-20230228.html  
 
KYW News: Tyler State Park going solar by end of year 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/tyler-state-park-bucks-county-solar-power-2023  
 
Al Dia: SEPTA awards contract for new trolleys 
https://aldianews.com/en/local/philadelphia/new-trolleys-2027  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Observer-Reporter/Herald-Standard: Power plant demolition delayed by fatal accident rescheduled 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/power-plant-demolition-delayed-by-fatal-accident-
rescheduled/article_208843ea-b6d3-11ed-9deb-837464fde3da.html  
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Oil and Gas  
 
Clearfield Progress: Gasoline prices resume decline 
 https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gasoline-prices-resume-decline/article_fe6ce688-b6cf-
11ed-865f-2f900c483929.html  
 
News-Item: Valley gas prices continue to drop 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/valley-gas-prices-continue-to-drop/article_30886ddf-bc94-
5af2-9148-90b062858337.html  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly gas customers to see lower bills starting Wednesday 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/gas-bill-decrease-philly-pgw-new-jersey-20230228.html  
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lancaster Farming: Lancaster, Chester flocks get avian influenza 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/poultry/lancaster-chester-flocks-get-avian-
influenza/article_a4fd59e8-b6c5-11ed-97d8-0f188bb9d521.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: What If Avian Influenza Is Poultry Industry’s New Normal? 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/poultry/what-if-avian-influenza-is-poultry-industry-s-
new-normal/article_1f65328e-b6dd-11ed-a2a2-fbef1ebdef9c.html 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Daily Review: Department of Agriculture adds six counties to Pennsylvania’s spotted lanternfly 
quarantine, announces grants and actions to help slow the spread 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/department-of-agriculture-adds-six-counties-to-
pennsylvania-s-spotted-lanternfly-quarantine-announces-grants-and/article_abb08547-7ec7-5a4b-
88ee-d7c99536f26b.html  
 
Bedford Gazette: Somerset added to spotted lanternfly quarantine 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/somerset-added-to-spotted-lanternfly-
quarantine/article_e48652a1-3bcc-5cc7-8fb0-7a4c120ec9f7.html 
 
Waste 
 
Sun-Gazette: Locals encouraged to take survey on proposed Encina project along Susquehanna’s North 
Branch 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/02/locals-encouraged-to-take-survey-on-proposed-
encina-project-along-susquehannas-north-branch/  
 
Shippensburg Nedws Chronicle: Tire collection event planned for April 14 
https://www.shipnc.com/news/local/article_e71cb73a-b303-11ed-b1bd-731d73b8b4ab.html 
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Water 
 
Sun-Gazette: Protection of Lycoming Creek water quality topic of meeting 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/02/protection-of-lycoming-creek-water-quality-
topic-of-meeting/  
 
Bradford Era: Pa. awarded $91.9 million for water Infrastructure upgrades 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-awarded-91-9-million-for-water-infrastructure-
upgrades/article_06f49f76-0a5b-5e70-b27a-c7a0d809c831.html 
 
Bradford Era: Forum to discuss value of large woody debris in streams 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/forum-to-discuss-value-of-large-woody-debris-in-
streams/article_0646d71a-a60a-585b-bcb2-c4343002a958.html 
 
Kane Republican: The Value of Large Woody Debris in Streams (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
The Reporter: Upper Gwynedd hears update on regional water quality plan  
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/02/27/upper-gwynedd-hears-update-on-regional-water-
quality-plan/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Erie Times: Resolving to do better: Penn State Behrend initiative to bolster industry and environment 
https://www.goerie.com/story/business/2023/02/19/penn-state-behrend-wabtec-make-erie-pa-
project-resolve/69656630007/ 
 
Pennlive: Spill of chicken waste products closes N.J. highway: photo 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/02/spill-of-chicken-waste-products-closes-nj-highway-
photo.html 
 
MyChesCo: Get Prepared: $328.9 Million Contract to Improve I-95 in Philadelphia 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/regional/get-prepared-328-9-million-contract-to-improve-i-95-in-
philadelphia/  
 
North Penn Now: Proposed Commercial Montgomery Township Development is Deja Vu for Residents  
https://northpennnow.com/proposed-commercial-montgomery-township-development-is-deja-vu-for-
resident-p6551-103.htm  
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